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Collectors Cot Fund – Bulletin 344/15

Barrie Williamson writes in connection with the article Bulletin 344  
about the Queen's Hospital for Children stamp collectors' cot fund.  “I 
recently came across the attached piece.  It is a letter sent out in 
receipt of donations of stamps or cash to this fund and shows it to still 
be in operation at the end of WWII (10th May 1945).  The stamp is 
QH/C – Q0270.01 – R – 1d Red. 
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